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KILLINGLY TOWN COUNCIL 

PUBLIC HEARING 

    

               Date:  Thursday, May 14, 2020 

Time: 7:30 p.m.  

Place: Cisco Webex - Virtual 

 

AGENDA 

KILLINGLY TOWN COUNCIL 

 

The Town Council of the Town of Killingly held a Virtual Special Meeting on Thursday, May 

14, 2020 at 7:30 p.m. using Cisco Webex.  The agenda was as follows: 

  

1.  Roll Call 

2.  FY 2020-2021 Budget review 

3.  Public Comment on Proposed FY 2020-2021 Budget 

4.  Adjournment 

 

1.  Chairman Anderson called the special meeting to order at 7:39 p.m.   On Roll Call, all 

counselors were present, except Ms. Walsh who was absent with notification and Mr. Grandelski 

who was in transit to the Town Hall.  Town Manager Calorio, Assistant Town Manager Hopkins, 

Finance Director Hawkins, and Secretary Buzalski were present.  Superintendent Rioux, Board 

of Education members Mr. Viens, Ms. Flexer, and Ms. Joly were also present. 

2.  Budget Review: Town Manager Calorio and Finance Director Hawkins presented the 

proposed Town Budget.  Superintendent Rioux presented the Board of Education proposed 

budget. 

4.  Public Comment on Proposed Budget:   

Pursuant to Governor’s Executive Order 7B, all public comment can be emailed to 

publiccomment@killinglyct.gov or mailed to Town of Killingly, 172 Main Street, Killingly, CT 

06239 on or before the meeting.  All public comment received prior to the meeting will be posted 

on the Town’s website www.killinglyct.gov 

Ly-Ann Graff, 39 Halls Hill Rd, called in and proposed eliminating the constable positions 

except for the School Resource Officer and put money back into roads and bridges that need 

repair. 

Lois Latraverse, 64 Island Rd, called in and thanked the Council and Town Manager for their 

work on the budget. 

Nancy Grandelski, 877 Upper Maple St, called in and suggested the Council restore $650,000 to 

the Education budget. 

Patrick Crowley, 26 Deerwood Drive, wrote in support of the original option 1of the proposed 

budget and would like to see some of the funds restored to the Education budget. 

Jennifer Horner wrote about her concerns of the legalities of the Town Council setting the budget 

without it going to a vote. 

Christina Andrade, 24 Glen Rain Rd, wrote to ask that the Rec Dept budget not be cut. 

Misty Crowley, 26 Deerwood Dr, supports the original option 1 and reducing the overall cut to 

the Education budget. 

Alexandrea Fandetti wrote in support of the budget as presented. 
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Hoween Flexer read a comment that she received from Lauren Decresto Crowley about her 

disappointment in the lack of support for the Education budget. 

5.  Adjournment 

Mr. Lee made a motion, seconded by Ms. George, to adjourn the meeting. 

Roll call vote:  Unanimous.  Motion passed. 

The meeting ended at 9:15 p.m. 

 

 Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 Elizabeth Buzalski 

Council Secretary 

-------------------- 


